
 

 

NORTH EAST PARISHES FORUM 
 

Meeting to be held on Wednesday, 12th November 2014 
at Fittleworth Village Hall,  

School Lane, Fittleworth Pulborough RH20 1JB 
starting at 7.00pm 

 

(Arrival and refreshments from 6.30pm) 
 

 A G E N D A 
 
 

1. Introduction by Chairman  
 Chairman of Fittleworth Parish Council – Mr Chris Welfare  

  
2. Apologies for Absence       7.00 – 7.05 
 Minutes of last meeting (12th June 2014)  
 Matters Arising 
 
3. Feedback from Chichester in Partnership     7.05 – 7.10 
 Cllr Eileen Lintill or Cllr Nick Thomas 
 
4. Update from Sussex Police,  
 PCSO Paul Issac &/or PCSO Richard Boston  7.10 – 7.30 
 
5. Update on unauthorised encampments  
 PCSO Colin Booker, Sussex Police  
 Piers Taylor, Community Safety Officer, CDC    7.30 – 8.15 
  
6. All Parishes Meeting – 21/10/14  8.15 – 8.35 

Any information/issues raised relevant to this Forum?  
 

7.   Share common issues and problems     8.35 – 8.45 
 
8. Future Topics        8.45 – 8.55 
 Following suggested at previous meeting:  

 Topic/guidance on Consultants  

 Local Development Framework 
 
9. Any Other Business        8.55 – 9.00 
 
Dates of Next Meetings: 
2015 – after the next All parishes meeting in May? 
(NB.  The next All Parishes Meeting will not be held in May due to the Elections that month) 
 
Directions to Fittleworth Village Hall 
 
From Petworth town centre take the A283 east towards Pulborough and continue towards 
the east at the junction, in Egdean, with Haslingbourne Lane.  Drive through the windy tree 
covered section of road and follow it round the sharp bends as you come out of the trees.  
Stay on the main road, which veers right, go down the hill and School Lane can be found on 
the right hand side immediately adjacent to the village playing field and recreation ground.  
The Village Hall is situated at the far end of the field, in School Lane, on your left.  There is 
plenty of parking available in front and behind the hall.   

 


